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Activities schedule 2022 revised 
 
In our previous newsletter we communicated a provisional 
planning for the activities in 2022 to 
the neighborhood. 
 

Due to the shift in carnival activities 
and other things taken into considera-
tion, we had to change the planning. 
More about this later in this newsletter.  
 
 

 

Tuintjesmarkt (Garden market) worth repeating! 
 

From the many positive messages we can conclude that the 
Tuintjesmarkt deserves a second edition! 
 

Before, during and after the Tuintjesmarkt on April 18th, we 
not only received many enthusiastic 
messages, but also many tips for 
next time. 
 

In order to keep room for a diverse range of activities, as 
required of us by the Municipality of Oosterhout, we plan 
to organize the Tuintjesmarkt once a year. 
 
  
 

 

Quite a scare! 
 

It was a shock a month ago. Walter, the initiator of Team 
Activities Kastelenbuurt, in addition to his (partly) invisible 
chronic limitations, had acute complaints that resembled a 
stroke, but fortunately this has been ruled out. 
 

Now that he is going to fully rehabilitate from home to 
learn to deal with the loss of his arm and leg and his some-
times disturbed speech, he has unfortunately had to 
choose to take a step back regarding his commitment to 
the activities in the Kastelenbuurt. 
 

Walter hopes that the activities can continue as much as 
possible, but his involvement will be more in the back-
ground from now on. 
 

Thank you in advance for your understanding. 
 

Regards, 
 

Daphne, Karin and Cor 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Infomarkt (Infomarket) on September 4th  
 

On Sunday 4 September we organize the Infomarkt! At this 
informative market we would like to invite you to get ac-
quainted with local Oosterhout in an accessible way. 
 

With exhibitors such as Thuisvester, Activiteitencommissie 
Oosterhout (Oosterhout Activities Committee) and others 
with a background in sports, culture, municipal work and 
safety. 
 

The Infomarkt was initially supposed to take place around 
Pentecost/Pinksteren, but we have moved it in consulta-
tion with the Municipality of Oosterhout. 
 
 

 

Extra activity or event? 
 

Do you have an idea for an activity or event in the Kastelen-
buurt? We are happy to take on the challenge! 
 

Send a message via the contact details below or put your 
idea on paper and put it in our mailbox. 
 

 

Halloween Poll Results 
 

We asked the opinion of our neighbors about which day 
you prefer to organize the Halloween activities. 
 

Of the two choices 
A: Halloween on the date itself; and 
B: Halloween on Saturday 
Despite the low response, Halloween on Saturday narrowly 
emerged as the winner. 
 

Since Halloween is becoming more and more popular in 
Oosterhout and because it is only a small difference in 
opinion, we have decided to look at it per year and set the 
final date in consultation with the organizers of activities 
around the end of October. 
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 teamkastelenbuurt@gmail.com 

 www.kastelenbuurt.nl 

 @activiteitenkastelenbuurt 

 @activiteiten.kastelenbuurt 
 


